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New Security Systems in PCSD Schools 

As part of their 2017-2020 strategic planning, the Pine Creek School Division Board of Trustees 
prioritized the creation of a safe learning environment that provides for the physical and 
emotional well-being for all students and staff in the Division.  

In an effort to realize that goal, the Division recently installed security systems in Austin 
Elementary, MacGregor Elementary, MacGregor Collegiate, William Morton Collegiate, 
Gladstone Elementary, Plumas Elementary, Langruth Elementary Schools, and the Division 
Office.  Protocols specific to each site are in development, with one procedure consistent 
throughout the Division: all doors to the school are locked during instructional time.  Visitors to 
the school are required to enter through the main doors after being identified via the security 
camera and allowed entry by school staff.  

Community members are reminded that these changes have been made in order to reach 
higher levels of safety and security for all students and staff. Your patience and cooperation are 
appreciated during this transition.  
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For more information contact:  

Bruce Lyons, Superintendent  
blyons@pinecreeksd.mb.ca 

 


